Mercy Air International

Amazon Advance — Mercy Air MINISTRY REPORT September 2020

Dear Friends and Mission Partners,

Thank you so very much for your prayers and generous giving to the mission! You are a most important
and valuable part in this endeavour , "TO GET THE FINAL HARVEST OF SOULS IN" from the Tribes.

In Jesus' final instructions to His disciples (Matt. 28:18-20), He laid out an amazing plan for all His
disciples - both then and now, 'to go and make disciples'! He basically said (in Matt. 24-3-14): 'When
you've done it, I'll return for you'. The original language of the Great Comission makes clear the one
central command in these verses: is to "Make disciples of all ethne".The greek word ethnos (singular of
'ethne'), is defined as a "body of persons united by culture, traditions" and in Rev. 7:9, as "tribes, peoples
and languages".

Now, since we know that all political Nations have been reached, there still remain (perhaps !?) some of
the tribes (ethne) that haven't yet been reached. That is precisely why we write this to YOU, some who
have been with us for 5 decades (!), to ask you to PRAY to God, the Lord of Harvest to send out workers
to the Harvest Field, and more precisely to the remaining Language groups in Brazil, and for us to hear
His voice, and, let HIM do it through us all! (IMPORTANT: Only GOD knows when Jesus will come
back. We simply need to do what Jesus commanded us, the Body of Christ, to do.)

Today we received news from the coordinator of our Seminary in Brazil (Uml), that the next training
seminar will start Jan. 4th, 2021. We want to help with some of the expenses (e.g. new gas stove, chairs,
utensils, stationary, etc.). The estimate total cost is $2,900. If you feel led to help with this, mark your
check 'Brazil Seminar'. Thank you and God bless you!

Barbro and I are in Sweden since July 3rd. We apologize for not being able be in personal contact with
you, but we are doing fine receiving some routine
medical attention, and enjoying fellowship and great
help from our son Joakim and Brittis, his wife. Since
the house we're renting is a big old farmhouse on an
island, we have a lot of room when they desire to
come and combine work with relaxed living, like
picking blue berries and mushrooms!

The Lord willing we'll be leaving for the US, enroute
to Brazil early next year. Thank you for praying and
supporting this, as we see it, our final engagement in
our common goal to help, to "bring in the Harvest of
ETHNE" !

Lovingly in Jesus,

Sunset in a Stockholm archipelago

PLEASE NOTE OUR NEW MAILING ADDRESS:
Roland & Barbro Silen, 2135 Mayfair Way, Lot 50, Titusville, FL 32796

(321) 216-9213 (This number works no matter where we are.)

Donating? P.O. Box 460, Golden, MS 38847 Please make checks payable to “Mercy Air International”
Additional contacts: Rick Orr (407) 435-2004; Ed Garcia (662) 676-8985




